
 

Mission: 
 

To provide the highest quality of 

support and services to individuals 

with developmental disabilities 

and traumatic brain injury. 
 

Quarterly 

NEWSLETTER 
 Thursday, June 25th at Willow Creek Golf Course  

 

 

A fundraiser for Bear Creek Services:     

 

Mark your calendars for this this fun day of golf, good food, and a chance to meet 

 some residents who live in our homes!   This ñBest Shot Tournamentò features  

18 holes of golf with a cart, fun course games, a large raffle and excellent prizes! 

A dinner banquet is included with your registration fee to conclude the dayôs festivities.  

 
More information about this golf event can be found at: 

 

www.bearcreekservices.org 

Upcoming Event:   Save The Date!!!! 

Bear Creek Services is hiring!!! 
 

We currently have positions available for direct care professionals in our group homes!    

 

 

  Positions available:     Full-time (benefit eligible)  /  Part-time  /  On-call positions  
 

  

  Requirements:  Basic computer knowledge, valid driverôs license, and proof of automobile   

                             insurance.  Experience working with people with disabilities is a plus, but is  

                             not required.   We have an excellent training program that will ensure your  

                             success!   Please contact Emmy at (507) 288 - 7195 for more information! 



A few thoughts from Linda Driessen,   
 

Executive Director of Bear Creek Services 

Dear friends of  

Bear Creek Services: 
 

I am incredibly moved by the 

generosity of the members of   

the Rochester and surrounding   

community.  You will find in this 

newsletter so many examples of 

how this community gives.   
 

A simple act of baking cookies  can contribute to   

improving lives of people who have disabilities.    

Our Bear Creek Cookie Classic was the most         

successful one to date.  Thousands of cookies were 

donated and sold to support the purchase of lift  

equipment for one of our homes.   
 

The amazing students of Century High School raised 

almost $13,000 for Bear Creek to purchase a new 

handicapped accessible van.   
 

Community members came together to replace   

Garyôs missing bowling ball.  Not only did he get a 

new ball, but shoes, a bag and a party to celebrate.    
 

Mayo Clinic Foundation has generously supported 

our efforts to provide additional programming for 

gentlemen looking to live more independently.   
 

The Otto Bremer Foundation has selected us to be  

one of the participating non-profits for their Million  

Dollar Match. 
 

What a wonderful community we live in!  Each gift, 

no matter the amount, is appreciated.  I am so grateful 

for each of you and your interest and dedication to  

the residents of Bear Creek Services. 
 

Thank you for your support.  Together we can create 

a world for people with disabilities that builds        

independence and maximizes potential. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Linda Driessen 

Executive Director 

Bear Creek Services 

Board of Directors 

 
President:  Mike Snyder 

 

 

Daniel Dogo Esekie 
 

Marilyn Fryer 
 

Roxanne Hellickson 
 

Eva Koplin 
 

Laura Martin 
 

Brian Moser 
 

Jamie Sherman 
 

Brad Wick 

About Bear Creek Services: 
.  
 

We operate 12 group homes and 5 apartment 

units in Rochester, MN. 

 

We have the capacity to provide up to 56 people 

with full-time residential care.  

 

In the past year: 

 

We were at more than 95% of our capacity for 

supporting people with developmental disabilities 

and traumatic brain injury. 

 

Our residents had 676 medical appointments. 

 

Our employees spent 160,777 hours on direct 

care for our residents. 

 

Olmsted County residents spent 3,800 hours  

volunteering for our residents. 

 

Many Bear Creek residents work at jobs and  

volunteer to support our local community. 

Why like Bear Creek Services on Facebook?     
 

We post heart-warming stories that will make you smile!! 
 

Here is a sample of recent posts: 



Thank you to everyone who  

attended!  It was a great day! 
 

 

Ÿ     Almost 1,000 dozen baked 

treats were donated and sold! 
 

 

Ÿ     Santa Claus made a guest 

appearance to take photos with 

the many children who came! 

 

Ÿ     Save the date!  Then next 

ñCookie Classicò will be on   

Saturday, December 12, 2015! 

Fundraising Event Recap:  Bear Creek Cookie Classic! 

This past December, the student body at Century High School came together to help raise funds for 

two local nonprofit organizations:  Bear Creek Services and Brighter Tomorrowôs. 

 

After a few weeks of fundraising, they donated $12,928 to Bear Creek Services.  These funds will be 

used to purchase a wheel-chair accessible van for the newest group home that just opened:   

Westchester Manor House. 

 

Thank you all of the students, as well as the faculty and staff, for continuing to make a difference for 

the residents who live in Bear Creek Services homes!!!! 

Thank you to Century High School!!!! Did you know????? 

The Bear Creek Services office building doubles as a venue for many different programs in town.    

In partnership with the Rochester Parks & Rec. Department, we host: 

 

After -School Program ð A place for fun and learning for children who have special needs 
 

Teen Scene ð A program that gives teenagers who have disabilities a fun and safe place to hang out   

                         and have fun with their friends on a Friday night 
 

Young Adultôs Night ð The same as teen scene, only for people in their 20ôs and 30ôs 
 

Adaptive Girl Scouts ð A program that gives girls who have disabilities the chance to fulfill  

                                        ñThe Girl Scout Promiseò! 
 

These programs listed above are only a handful of the many activities  

that occur at the Bear Creek Services office building! 



Do you know someone who could benefit from the 
 

Bear Creek Independent Living Services Program (BCILS)?? 

What is the purpose of BCILS? 
 

This program is designed to train people with disabilities to  

function at a higher level, which gives them the ability to  

live outside of a group home setting.  We help them reach 

their dreams of independent living! 

 

Is there a need for this program? 
 

Yes.  We were approached by the Olmsted County Social  

Services Department and asked to launch this program.   

A similar program in the Twin Cities has shown great success! 

 

How do people get enrolled into the program? 
 

All enrollees are referred to Bear Creek Services by the  

Olmsted County Social Services Department. 

 

What do enrollees learn while in BCILS? 
 

While spending 3 - 6 months in an apartment that is staffed 

with a trained worker, enrollees pay all of their own bills, are 

taught apartment upkeep, cooking, budgeting, financial  

planning, safety measures, socialization skills, and more. 

 

The Otto Bremer Foundation is a foundation created by Bremer Bank in 1944 to fund local nonprofit 

organizations who have a variety of missions.  The foundation will be matching donations given to  

certain nonprofit organizations beginning March 1, 2015.   The match will be dollar-for-dollar until 

the foundation has given away $1 million!    
 

To get your donation doubled - please visit our website.  We have a link posted on our webpage that 

will take you directly to the matching donation page set up by the Otto Bremer Foundation! 
 

Thank you for considering a matching gift to Bear Creek Services!  www.bearcreekservices.org  

What would my matching donation help to fund? 
 

Funds donated would be used for group home projects.  Two group homes - Allendale House  

and Westberry House -  need new heating and cooling systems.  The current ones are 18 and 19 

years old, respectively.  They have both begun to break down.  We have multiple estimates  

for this project, and it will cost $12,000 to get both of these units replaced. 

 

Allendale House serves as a home for six 

individuals with developmental disabilities. 
 

Allendale House is where some of our oldest 

residents move to when they can no longer 

continue to live at their current group home.  

The upstairs level at Westberry House is a 

home for four individuals with disabilities.  The 

lower level walk-out basement is an apartment 

for a fifth individual with disabilities.   
 

The layout of Westberry House was designed 

for some of the more medically fragile residents 

who are in our care. 

Your donation to Bear Creek Services can be automatically DOUBLED!  

Thank you to the Mayo Clinic Foundation! 
 

In the Fall of 2014, a grant from the Mayo Clinic Foundation helped  

Bear Creek Services to open the second Bear Creek Independent Living  

Services (BCILS) program. 
 

The first BCILS program opened in 2013.  This program is designed to assist 

women  who have disabilities in their quest to learn how to live independently 

and outside of a group home setting.  This second unit is for men who have  

disabilities who are trying to achieve a similar dream.    
 

The grant from the Mayo Clinic Foundation assisted us with the start-up costs 

to launch this second program.   Once launched, the BCILS program is  

self-sustaining from revenues generated from the program. 
 

Thank you to the Mayo Clinic Foundation for helping Bear Creek Services 

open this important program! 


